June 04, 2018
To whom it may concern:

RE: NEGUS MESSE SERVICE GmbH
Bilker Allee 31,
40219 Dusseldorf, Germany

Reference letter

We would like you to know that it has been a positive experience working with NEGUS MESSE SERVICE
GmbH completing the booth construction for our company at the trade fair The Tire 2018 in Cologne.

We found NEGUS MESSE SERVICE staff to be very knowledgeable, professional and co-operative
throughout all stages of the whole process. They were responsive and thorough in addressing any minor
issues associated with the project. The booth was constructed in time, according to the approved design
and within the discussed budget.

We look forward to waorking with them again in the future.

Best regards,

GRUPO
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